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NURSING INDUCTION CEREMONY

All members of the faculty, administration, and staff are invited to the induction
ceremony of the Junior Nursing Students on Sunday, October 1, 1978. There will be
Mass at 1 p. m. in St. Mary's Church, Spring Street and a reception will immediately
follow at Ochre Court.

FIRST 1978-1979 SYMPOSIUM SPEAKER

On Wednesday, October 4, 1978 the Most Reverend Peter A. Rosazza, Auxiliary

Bishop of Hartford, will give the opening talk of this year's Peace and Justice Symposium
Series. Bishop Rosazza will discuss issues concerning Hispanic Groups in America

with emphasis on urban settlements in the New England area.

The Bishop will be speaking in O'Hare Auditorium and there will be close circuit

TV in Rooms 228, 229, 260. All classes are cancelled on Wednesday morning during
the hours of the Symposium. There will be classes as usual Wednesday afternoon.

LEADERSHIP AND LOYALTY KEY TO UNITED WAY SUCCESS

Sister Lucille McKillop, in her concluding statement on the United Fund Appeal,
expressed her gratitude for the success of the 1977 campaign as a tribute to the spirit

of leadership and loyalty in the college community. Nowhere is this spirit more evident
than in the United Fund Cabinet. Jim Kaull, who has done much to contribute to the
success of the campaigns of the last two years under the leadership of Mr. James Colton
and Sister Mary MecAuliffe, will handle the funds collected by the United Fund Cabinet
again this year. The other loyal members of the cabinet who will be approaching

you are:

Mr. Paul Cardoza Mrs. Catherine Graziano Ms. Patricia Murray

Mr. Wayne Carlile ’ Mrs. Anita Jennings Mr. Nick Nykaza

Mrs. June Conaway Ms.. Lynda Kiklis Ms. Katharine Ostrander
Mr. James Cunningham Mr. Robert Kulo Brother Michael Reynolds

Captain Michael Dasovich Dr. Frank Maguire



UNITED WAY (continued)

EXPRESS YOUR LOYALTY THROUGH PAYROLL DEDUCTION. MEASURE YOUR
COMPASSION IN MULTIPLES OF TWENTY-FIVE CENTS A WEEK.

Take pride in caring...............pride in sharing.

PERSONNEL CHANGES

Miss Mary Ann Costakos is a new member of the office staff in the Academic Dean's/
Financial Aid Office.

Mrs. Susan Monteirois a new member of the office staff in the Dean of Students Office.

Ms. Lynda Kiklis commenced her new position in the Registrar's Office as the Assistdnt
Registrar on Monday, September 25. Faculty, students, or staff who have questions
related to the Office of the Registrar should consult with Ms. Kiklis in the event of

Miss Sylvia's absence.

Ms. Kathleen Durgin and Ms. Pamela Silverman are two new members of the office
staff in the Registrar's Office.

Ms. Lori Bowler is a new member of the office staff in the Alumni and Development Office.
The College welcomes each of them and congratulates them on their recent appointments.

MAJOR/MINOR DECLARATION WEEK - OCTOBER 10-13.

All students who have not yet declared their intent to pursue a specific major or
minor should do so in O'Hare Academic Center between the hours of 10 a. m. - 12 Noon
or 1 - 3 p.m. during the week of October 10, 1978. It is not necessary for freshmen
to declare their intention prior to the Spring Semester. All upperclassmen should

have a completed Major/Minor Form on file in the Office of Academic Advising by
October 13.

STUDENT ACADEMIC SENATE ELECTIONS

There are three pesitims available on the Student Academic Senate for students who
will represent those who are not declared majors. If you are interested in running
for one of these positions, please sign up on the poster at the foot of the stairwell
in O'Hare Academic Center by Friday, September 29. Elections will be held in
O'Hare on Monday, October 2.
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STUDENT E LECTIONS (continued)

Student Life Senate Elections

Candidates for commuter and members at large representatives to the Student Life
Senate must complete petitions in the Office of Student Activities by September 29, 1978.
Commuter representatives must be matriculated students, carry at least 6 credits

per semester, and maintain a 2. 0 or better cumulative average per semester. Members
at 'large seats are open to all students who meet the academic requirements.

There are two seats on the Student Life Senate for commuters and four seats for members
at large. Interested students are urged to seek a place on this new body of student

government which hopes to be an effective student voice in the years to come.

Freshmen Elections

Freshmen elections of class officers will be held in O'Hare Lobby on Friday, September 29
from 8. m.- 4 :30 p.m. All freshmen interested in voting for their class officers
must be matriculated freshmen and present their I. D. cards at the ballot booth in O'Hare.

SPORTS SCENE

Men's Varsity Soccer

This Saturday, September 30, at 1:30 p.m. the college men's varsity soccer team will
be playing its first home soccer game. The game is against Annhurst College and will
be played at St. George's Soccer field in Middletown.

Please come to the game and show your support. The players on the team-all have
been working hard toward an event that represents the college.

Tennis Tournament

Deadline for registration is noon Thursday, October 5. Please register at the Athletic
Office in Mercy Hall if you are interested in participating in the tournament. Everyone
in the Salve Community is invited to play. The main purpose of the tournament is

to provide a setting for fun and exercise.

ALUMNI BRUNCH

The Newport Chapter of the Salve Regina College Alumni Association will host a brunch

at the Sheraton Islander Inn in the America's Cup Lounge on Sunday, October 1, 1978

at 9:30 a.m. The Honorable Claiborne Pell will be guest speaker and Sister Lucille
McKillop will give the welcome address to the members of the Alumni. Any member

of the faculty or staff who would like to attend please call the Alumni Office for reservations.
The Alumni Office, ext. 332 will accept reservations through Friday, September 29

at 4 p.m. Cost: $5.25 per person.
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FILM
"How To Say No To A Rapist and Survive, '" movie, fifty-two minutes, to be shown

on October 2, 1978 at 1:30 p. m. in O'Hare Auditorium sponsored by the Department
of Criminal Justice. All are welcome.

COMMUNITY AFFAIRS COMMISSION

Bishop Gelineau, Bishop of Providence, has recently appointed Sister Virginia Walsh,
Assistant Professor of Mathematics, as a member of the Community Affairs Commission
of the Diocese of Providence. The composition of this Commission is interfaith

and multi-racial. Congratulations Sister Virginia.

MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT ANNOUNCEMENT

Ms. Frances L. Carey, Associate Director, Library Department, Naval War College,
will address the Principles of Management class at 9:30 a. m. on October 16, 1978,

in Room 214, O'Hare Academic Center. Ms. Carey will discuss "The Role of Women
in Management.' A limited number of seats are available to students not in the course.

NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR THE HUMANITIES FE LLOWSHIPS FOR 1979-80, 1980-81

There are three categories of grants primarily for undergraduate teachers for six
months or a year's study at $10, 000 per semester.

Areas of study: history, philosophy, languages, linguistics, literature, archaeology,
jurisprudence, history and criticism of the arts, ethics, comparative religion.
Application procedures and additional information may be found in Dr. Burrell's office.

SALVE REGINA COLLEGE LIBRARY HOURS

Wednesday, October 4 1p.m. - 10 p.m.
Closed 9 a.m. - 1 p. m. for Peace and
Justice Symposium

Saturday, October 7 lp.m. - 5 p.m.
Sunday, October 8 Closed

Monday, October 9 2 p.m. - 10 p. m.
(Holiday - Columbus Day)
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THE NEWPORT COLLEGE - SALVE REGINA CALENDAR SEPTEMBER 28 - OCTOBER 12

Thursday, 28

New England Innovation Group
Reception/Dinner

SRC Prayer Meeting

Saturday, 30
Soccer - Salve vs. Annhurst

Sunday, October,l
SRC Alumni Brunch
Jr. Nursing Students Induction Ceremony

History/Politics Meeting

Monday, 2
'""How To Say No To A Rapist And Survive"

Soccer - Salve vs. Hellenic College

Wednesday, 4
SYMPOSIUM - BISHOP PETER ROSAZZA

Members at Large Primaries

Friday, 6
Members at Large Elections

E.P.C.C. Meeting .

Monday, 9
Columbus Day

Tuesday, 10

Salve's Education via Radio

Thursday, 12
Soccer - Salve vs. Anna Maria
SRC Prayer Meeting

Ochre Court
Ochre Court

Drawing Room

St. George's Soccer
Field, Middletown

Sheraton Islander Inn
Mass~- St. Mary's
Church
Reception-Ochre Court
O'Hare, Room 206

O'Hare Auditorium
Home

O"HARE AUDITORIUM

O'Hare

O'Hare
Ochre Court
Drawing Room

No Classes

WADK (1540)

Away
Drawing Room

6 - 10 p. m.

6:30 - 7:30 p. m.

1:30 p. m.

9:30 a. m.
1 p.m.

2 p.m.
6:30 p. m.

1:30 p. m.
3:30 p.m.

9a.m. - 12 Noon

All Day

All Day
3:30 p. m.

9:05 - 10 a.m.

4:00 p. m.
6:30 - 7:30 p. m.

Liturgy: Saturday, 5 p.m.; Sunday, 11:15 a. m.; Weekdays: Monday - Friday, 6:45 a.m.

and Noon.

The Newport College - Salve Regina does not discriminate on the basis of sex,
religion, race, color, national or ethnic origin, or handicap in the administration
of its admissions policies, educational policies, or financial aid programs.
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